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More pre-poll hours announced 
Voters who want to get in early to be election day queues can lodge their vote from 9am on 

Monday 19 October. 

The Member for Keppel Brittany Lauga and the Member for Rockhampton Barry O’Rourke said 

the Electoral Office Queensland is expanding the number and hours of operation of early voting 

centres across Queensland for the 2020 state general election. 

“There will be approximately 200 early voting centres at locations across Queensland, and 

locations are currently being finalised,” said Ms Lauga. 

“Most early voting hours were expanded to 9.00am to 6.00pm on Mondays, Wednesday, 

Fridays; 9.00am to 9.00pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays; and 9.00am to 5.00pm on Saturday, 

24 October. 

Mr O’Rourke said polling booths would be established at the PCYC Hall, 170 Matthew Flinders 

Drive, Cooee Bay, Gracemere Community Hall, 6‐12 Barry Street, and 

James Lawrence Pavilion, Rockhampton Showgrounds, New Exhibition Road, Wandal. 

“For further information call Keppel electorate office on 49131500 or Rockhampton EO 

40042100.” 

To see more polling centres follow Brittany on https://www.facebook.com/brittanyforkeppel 

To apply for a postal vote call 1300 881665. 
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